
TO All Direct Home Healthcare Inc. staff, employed and contracted 

03/11/20 

Hello everyone, 

Corona virus has today been declared a pandemic by the World Health 

Organization. I wish to use this opportunity to remind all Direct Home 

Healthcare Inc. staff, employed and contracted to endeavor to take all the 

guidelines/precautions stipulated by the Illinois Department of Public Health, 

World Health Organization and UNICEF to prevent this virus infection.  

The following Unicef guideline will help to protect everyone, staff, clients and 

our loved from corona virus. 

 

  

 

 

 



      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

N/B 

Prevention is Better than Cure 

 

Thanks, 

 

Sr. Eucharia Amaefule DON 


